

UAF North Campus Subcommittee Agenda March 25, 2003; 12 p.m. (noon) Facilities Services Conference Room, RM 122	No agenda available
--	---------------------

UAF North Campus Subcommittee Meeting

March 25, 2003

Notes

The North Campus subcommittee met on Mar 25, 2003

Attendees: Carol Adamczak, Tim Stallard, Rich Boone, Pat Holloway and consultants: Peter Fix, Mike Hay

Next meeting: PLEASE NOTE NEW TIME AND DAY, April 9. Wed. 3:30 - 5p.m.

Most of the meeting was dedicated to refining the outstanding posters designed by Peter Fix and Mike Hay. Peter hopes to have the posters completed by Monday, Mar 31. Changes included formatting the posters to highlight the questions we want answered, changing the location of some information from one poster to another, making sure outreach includes more than just recreation.

The issue of Tanana Loop was raised and whether it should be included as a debatable question on the posters. Pat Holloway stated the existence of the Tanana Loop Road is already approved by Master Planning and the Chancellor. We can have no input on that. It will happen. However, we can help the road planners by informing them of potential conflicts with trails and the biology

research yard. We can help them minimize impact to these areas and request mitigation if, for instance, a trail must be re-routed. The decision for the exact placement of the road will be debated by the master planning committee and Design and Construction at some later date whenever funding becomes available, and no doubt public input will be solicited. One thing the committee can and should debate is any potential parking lots proposed for the North campus area.

Everyone at the meeting was asked if they plan to attend the public meetings. Peter Fix has a conflict with one of them, but everyone else agreed to be there to answer questions and receive comments.

Carol Adamczak arranged to have the display boards in place for the meetings. Pat Holloway agreed to bring all the supplies (clip boards, etc) for the event. Peter Fix introduced his supplemental questionnaire to be handed out at the meetings. He received great comments for his efforts and will continue to refine it. He will include contact names and phone numbers as well as drop-off points so people can hand in the questionnaires later if need be.

We will plan to arrive about 1/2 hour before the meeting times to make sure everything is set up properly.

We discussed PR about the meeting. Rich Boone contacted Dermot Cole, and an article appeared in this morning's News-Miner in Dermont's column. Public service announcements went out to everyone on the UAF public relations list last week. Pat H. was contacted by one of the television stations that will air a short piece on it .

Tim Stallard said the color posters would be ready tomorrow for distribution all over campus. He will give copies to members so they can distribute more. We discussed the possible addition of two new members, and Rich and Pat will follow up on getting the chancellor's approval should they agree to serve. Pat also mentioned another possible group of individuals who might be represented on our committee would be a representative from the Chancellor's task force for Native issues. We might consider asking that a member of that task force be on our committee. We will take this up again at a later meeting.

